American Saddlebred Horse Association, Inc.



American Saddlebred Registry, Inc.

4083 Iron Works Parkway, Lexington, KY 40511

April 29, 2011

Carl Fischer 1233 N Gulfstream Avenue #301 Sarasota, FL 34236

Committee (s): Breeder's

Dear Carl,

We want to express our gratitude to you for your committee work.

As you know, each year the newly-elected volunteer leadership of the American Saddlebred Horse Association and Registry meets to review committee appointments and re-appoint existing and new committees. This is always time-consuming and challenging, because we try to balance the need for providing new opportunities for members to serve who haven't had the opportunity before, with the experience of previous members. We also need to keep committees at a reasonable and practical size, and not let them grow too large. Among other things, we look at length of service on a particular committee, as well as attendance records for the convention and committee meetings which have been held over the last year.

We so very much appreciate your past service as a volunteer for the American Saddlebred, and hope you might be willing to serve again at some time in the future. This year, your rotation off a committee provided an opportunity for someone new to serve, and we trust you understand.

Thank you always for your devotion to the American Saddlebred,

President, ASHA

President, ASR